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NEW QUARTERLY QUESTION NEW QUARTERLY QUESTION NEW QUARTERLY QUESTION NEW QUARTERLY QUESTION NEW QUARTERLY QUESTION NEW QUARTERLY QUESTION 
Founded by Christopher Harding 
in 1974, ISPE will be celebrating 
its 45th anniversary in 2019. Some 
members have roots in ISPE going 
back all the way to 1974, while some 
of us are still rather new to ISPE. 
No matter how long you’ve been a 
member of ISPE, there is certain to be 
something you’ve most enjoyed about 
being a part of our unique society. 
Maybe it’s the great friendships or 
business acquaintances you’ve made, 
the stimulating Ning discussions, or 
the sense of true belonging you found 
here at ISPE. Maybe you have some 
cherished memories of past ISPE years, 
or you just really love having that ID 
card in your wallet. Share some of your 
favorite things about ISPE and help us 
kick off  the fi rst journal of our 45th year 
by celebrating what makes ISPE so 
enjoyable!

“What have you most 
enjoyed about being a 

member of ISPE?”
Send your serious, creative, humorous, inspiring, thought-provoking, or other answers 
(of 250 words or fewer) to editor@thousanders.com by November 30, 2018. Select answers 
will be printed in our next Telicom issue, along with a new Quarterly Question to answer.
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